MATHS
This term, we will be recognising and counting numbers up to 20 in both numerals and words.  We will apply these numbers to solve various problems, including finding one more and one less, and comparing numbers using ‘less than’ or ‘greater than’. 
We will also consolidate our addition and subtraction skills using numbers up to 20.  We will use manipulatives and number lines to support with this.  We will also begin to solve problems with missing numbers.
Year 1 Term 3- (GEOGRAPHY)
[bookmark: _GoBack]In this topic, we will recap on identifying and locating the UK on a map. Children will then identify where they live and learn their address.  They will learn where Mundella is and observe and compare the features of the school grounds.  We will use directional language such as near, far, left and right to describe features of the school site.  We will also learn simple compass directions.  We will explore the use of a map and create our own maps to show a simple journey.  We will learn about Folkestone as a seaside town and compare the seafront and harbour to the busier town centre.

COMPUTING
In computing this term, we will be learning about word processing.  We will learn how to type, edit and format text.

ART
In this unit, we will look at the work of Becca Boyce who creates artwork using print. Then they will begin to develop their printing skills. The children will explore making marks with different materials before creating their own simple repeating prints.
SCIENCE
We will be focusing on everyday materials and their properties.  We will observe and investigate the properties of materials that can be recycled, and think about why and how some materials are recycled.

PSHE
We will be learning about the importance of money.  We will think about the uses of money, when to spend and save, wants and needs, and how to keep our money safe. 

MUSIC
All the learning in this unit will focus around the song In the Groove.  We will be listening to songs, appraising what we hear, and performing the song by singing and playing instruments.
RE

This term in RE we will be learning about sacred places for Christians and Muslims.
 

PE
Our outdoor PE sessions this term will focus on Tennis with a coach.
Our indoor PE sessions will continue to focus on dance around We’re Going on a Bear Hunt.

ENGLISH
Our book this term is Superworm by Julia Donaldson.  We will be writing rhyming stories, riddles and autobiographies using this as a base text.   We will continue to learn new phonemes with Little Wandle phonics and apply these to our writing.


